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Comments: I believe there is considerable value in protecting the I-90 wildlife pathways and part of that is

restoring the habitat.  I am in favor of spending some reasonable amount of public funding on this provided it is

paired with volunteer opportunities for the public.  I propose that Conservation NW helps to organize any

restoration in this area as they have the right experts and connections to do it right.


